
 

OCTOBER IS ANTI-BULLYING MONTH AND RED RIBBON WEEK! 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

George Washington Elementary School will be celebrating Anti-Bullying and Red Ribbon Week from 
October 24th through October 28th.  During Red Ribbon Week, the George Washington School  staff will 
be recognizing your children for being kind, polite, nice helpful, etc.  When a staff member spots a 
student demonstrating one of these positive behaviors, they will be given a card and a Kindness Coin.  
Be on the lookout for how many of these coins your children will be bringing home!  We will also be 
hosting a Kindness Door Decorating Contest.  Judging will be on Monday, October 24th.  There will be 
one classroom winner per grade! 

Our schedule of activities will be as follows:  

Monday Oct. 24th – Wear Red Day! – Boys and Girls will be signing a Kindness Committee Banner! 

 

Tuesday Oct. 25th – Wear hats “Tip your hat to kindness” 

 

Wednesday Oct. 26th- Wear your shirt backwards “We turn our backs on bad choices” 

 

Thursday Oct. 27th – Wear sweats “Making good choices is No Sweat!” 

Friday Oct. 28th- Wear black and gold “We are proud to make good choices at GW!” 

 

Thank you for supporting our character education initiative! 


